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April &4, 1979

¥r, Zd Trickett
10519 Zwell Avenue
Kensington, MD 20795

Dear Ed:

This long overdues letter is to thank you, on bshalf of the
membership of the Folklore Society of Greater Washington, for the
benefit concert you did on January 20, 1979.

It was an excellent and enjoyable program, and those of us who
braved the weather that night had a grand time,

In addition, your contribution of $181.00 to the Folklore Society
is greatly appreciated and will help us to pursue our goals of preser-
ving and promoting traditional folk arts in this arsa,

Again, thank you, and we look forward to a long and pleasant
association with you,

: Sincerely, (,j
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Nancy SCéatz, Sscreta
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